
May 27, 2008 
 
Dear 2008 Mt. Wilson Trail Race Participant: 
 
We are back on with the race for Saturday, June 7 at 
7:30A!   
 
Thanks for your patience.  I hope every one of you will join us 
on that day.  The weather should be good and the trail should 
be in excellent condition by then. 
 
The committee wanted to reschedule the race for the soonest 
and next available day so that the weather would not be too 

hot and we would not be going too far into the summer.  The City of Sierra Madre could not guarantee 
enough city staff for this coming Saturday, but the week after they will be fine, and there will be no 
conflicts with other events in the city.  I realize there may be some other races the weekend of June 7 & 
8, but that would be the case with just about any weekend we select.  We cannot make everyone happy! 
 
As I mentioned in my last email, we still have a lot of work to do on the trail before the race.  The good 
news is that the trail has not washed out anywhere.  The bad news is that it is rutted and uneven due to 
the water running over it and dumping debris everywhere.  That being said, our great volunteers have 
already been up there making things right! 
 
And remember to pick up your bib number, t-shirt and enjoy a nice pasta dinner on Friday, June 6 in 
Kersting Court from 6:00P to 8:00P.  Trail historian and official race starter John Robinson will be coming 
by at 7:00P to meet you all. 
 
Finally, remember to bring your contribution to the Santa Anita Fire Fund on race day.  We will be setting 
up fireman’s boots at the cool beer garden in Kersting Court! 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.  And keep up the training for the big day! 
 
Pete Siberell 
Chairman, Mt. Wilson Trail Race Committee 
 


